AHomeowners

AT QUAIL, INC.

April 16, 2015

Lynette,

Per your request, this letter is to affirm that our Board of Directors has
instructed that our CSA 25 funds be used toward the paving of the shoulders
along Valley Greens Drive and that a speed table be installed east of the Quail
Lodge Golf Club Clubhouse on that same street. This instruction is in
conjunction with Quail Lodge.

Respectfully,
Jain L. Farnsworth

President
Homeowners at Quail, Inc.

7099 Valley Greens Circle, Carmel, CA 93923




